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RILEY & SONS OF NEW CASTLE RECEIVES GOLD CLASS 

The Collision Repair Industry’s Highest Training Recognition 

 

New Castle, In, November 15, 2017– Riley and Sons today announced its achievement of Gold Class status at its 

New Castle location. This is the industry standard for training that contributes to complete and safe repairs. Only 

10 percent of collision repair businesses currently meet this rigorous training requirements necessary to earn the 

Gold Class designation. 

Today’s vehicles are increasing sophisticated devices featuring an ever growing number of components, parts and 

advanced lightweight materials. The constant introduction of new vehicle technologies can result in repair 

procedures changing significantly from year to year, making current repair knowledge critical for the achievement 

of complete and safe quality repairs. 

Gold Class shops are required to have every technician involved in collision repair training that is specific to their 

roles. They must continue ongoing training throughout the year for Riley and Sons to maintain its Gold Class Status.  

“Riley and Sons is honored to be named a Gold Class collision repair service facility.” 

said Chris Edwards, Operation Manager of Riley and Sons. We are proud of our 

commitment to training because it is also a symbol of our commitment to 

professionalism and to the safety of our customers.’ 

# # # 

If you would like more information about this topic please visit www.goldclass.com  


